
From: Joel Martin
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Morales, Tony, EMNRD; Bill Dougherty
Subject: RE: Emailing: Keohane #2 SPILL-STAINING
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 2:57:51 PM

Ms. Patterson,

We apologize for not submitting a C-141; the reason we did not is the spill was approximately 1 bbl, and with the
 low volume we did not think a C-141 was required.

The lease has been cleaned up under Bill Dougherty's supervision (Nadel and Gussman's NM Field
 Superintendent).   I spoke to Bill and as he has been on the location, saw the spill, and supervised the clean up, I
 asked him to get in touch with you.   He said that you and he did speak by phone.  Bill said that you asked that he
 submit current pictures so that you can see that the lease has been cleaned up, and that a C-141 was not required due
 to the low volume.

If any of the above is incorrect, pls let me know.  If all of the above is correct, Bill will be taking pictures this
 afternoon and will send to you tonight or tomorrow morning.

Thanks,  Joel Martin   

-----Original Message-----
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 12:06 PM
To: Joel Martin
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Morales, Tony, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Emailing: Keohane #2 SPILL-STAINING

Mr. Martin,

Our field inspector, Tony Morales, came upon this release and was told that it was reported to the OCD.  I don't see
 that the OCD ever received a C-141 for this site.  Can you please submit the initial C-141 and any other subsequent
 remediation plan you may have?

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Morales, Tony, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 3:15 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Morales, Tony, EMNRD
Subject: Emailing: Keohane #2 SPILL-STAINING

      MR. BRATCHER

FYI:  KEOHANE #2   NAD4EL GUSSEMAN   30-015-05606    32.7157068/103.8300300 
STAINED AREA APPROXIMATELY 10' X 75'.  SPOKE TO AREA SUPERVISOR JASON HAMMONS.  MR.
 HAMMONS STATED SPILL WAS REPORTED AND CLEAN UP WOULD BEGIN MONDAY 06-15-15.

mailto:jmartin@naguss.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Tony.Morales@state.nm.us
mailto:BDougherty@naguss.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us


 THANK YOU. 

Tony Morales, Compliance Officer
EMNRD-OCD
811 S. First St.
Artesia, NM  88210
575-748-1283 ext. 106
575-703-0233 (cellular)
Tony.Morales@state.nm.us

  
Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

Keohane #2 001.jpg
Keohane #2 002.jpg
Keohane #2 003.jpg
Keohane #2 004.jpg
Keohane #2 005.jpg

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
 attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.


